Here is the annual Christmas greeting from us!

During February/Mach we around 1,5 meter of snow in our garden. As far as we can remember this is a record since we moved to the house 1973.





The Easter-egg of the year is a memory of the meeting of Nordic Mobile Home Club in Härnösand 2017.



The Grand Children Birk and Herman have been frequent visitors in Grandpa's workshop.





In Midsummer Tiiu had her 75-year birthday. A gift was a "Bag-in-Mobile Home" for wine.

She got a special Midsummer cake.



As usual there has been several meetings with members of Nordic Mobile Home Club (NMHC). Here we are in Piteå.





The ginger bread houses of this year have the right size for a cup of tea or coffee.



Tiiu really wanted to try Go-cart. In August we were with NMHC in Grängesberg.







Our Christmas card 1968 – 50 years ago

We celebrated a 200-year birthday party at the Canary Islands in Oct/Nov 2018. During the year Tiiu and Claes has become 75 and Johannes 50 years.



Annika, Birk, Mille, Fredrik, Mimmi, Alva, Johannes, Helga, Anni, Tiiu, Lotta, Björn, Herman, Claes



PS Please visit our home page (www.claes.ehinger.se) to follow our activities. You can also find a lot of photos of our children, grandchildren, travels etc. It is updated regularly. DS